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Technical Notice 20-003

MX Services Closed on Sunday,
March 8th, 2020 Due to Time Change

The Montréal Exchange (MX) will modify the opening time of its different gateways and related
components to ensure all system clocks convert from Eastern Standard Time to Daylight Saving
Standard Time on Sunday March 8th, 2020.

MX systems are usually available on Sundays at 10:00 am, allowing participants to connect.
However, on Sunday, March 8th, 2020, systems will remain unavailable. All services will open and
follow with their usual schedule on Monday, March 9th, 2020.

Reminder: 2020 Daylight Savings Time Start.

As a reminder, Daylight Savings Time will start on Sunday March 8, 2020 at 2:00 AM ET. Clocks
should be set forward one hour.
All firms are reminded to adjust their system clocks accordingly.

Please direct any questions, comments or requests for additional information to our Technical Help
Desk.

Regards,

Technical Help Desk
Toll-free: 1-877-588-8489
Telephone: 514-871-7872
Email: MarketOps@tmx.com



